
MEMORANDUM 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

December 20, 2021

Mineola City Council 

Owen Tiner, Director of Marketing / Tourism 

Appointment of Parks and Open Spaces Advisory Board member Heath Kinder

Heath Kinder is submitted to City Council for appointment to the Parks and Open Spaces Advisory Board to finish out 
the term vacated by Penny Heddin. It will end on September 30, 2022.  Mr. Kinder meets the requirements of the
Parks and Open Spaces Advisory Board bylaws. 




